LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

l
SELECT COMMITTEE ON THE NSW TAXI INDUSTRY

1 December 2009

Mt Reginald Kermode
Chief Executive Officer
Cabcharge Australia Ltd
152-162 Riley Street
East Sydney 2010 NSW

Dear Mr Kermode

Inquiry into the NSW taxi industry

As you may be aware, the NSW Legislative Council’s Select Committee on the NSW Taxi Industry is currently
conducting an inquity into the NSW taxi industry. A copy of the terms of reference with a list of Committee
members is enclosed for your information.

On behalf of the Committee, I would like to invite you to make a submission to the inquiry. The closing date for
submissions is Friday 22 January 2010. The Committee intends to hold public hearings following the closing date
for submissions. Hearing details will be published on the website as they become available.

Submissions can be lodged via the Committee’s website at www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/nswtaxiindustry, emailed
to taxicommittee@parliament.nsw.gov.au, faxed to (02) 9230 2981, or hard copies can be mailed to: The Director,
Select Committee on the NSW Taxi Industry, Legislative Council, Parliament House, Macquarie Street, Sydney
NSW 2000. A copy of background information about Legislative Council committees and information about
making a submission is enclosed to assist you with your submission.

Please note that no one, including the author, may distribute the submission unless authorised by the Committee.
Anyone who republishes a committee document apart from the Parliament or its committees is subject to the laws
of defamation.

Submissions are confidential until the Committee makes them public. If your submission contains information
you do not wish to be made public, please matk it confidential. The Committee will consider all requests for
confidentiality, but is not obliged to keep a submission confidential if it determines that it is not in the public
interest to do so.

If you would like further information about the inquiry or making a submission, please do not hesitate to contact
Ms Cathryn Cummins, Principal Council Officer, on (02) 9230 3528. Please feel free to forward this information
to any other interested parties.

The Committee would greatly appreciate your contribution to this inquiry.

Yours sincerely
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The I—Ion_]c;l}n Ajaka MLC
Committee Chair

Patliament House, Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000 AUSTRALIA
Telephone (02) 9230 2898 Facsimile (02) 9230 2981
taxicommittee@parliament.nsw.gov.au



